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The Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA ) 

established the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund II (HEERF II) and was 

passed by Congress and signed into law on December 27, 2020.  HEERF II allocates 

funding to institutions to provide emergency grants for students with exceptional 

need. The Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III (HEERF III) was authorized 

by the American Rescue Plan (ARP), and signed into law on March 11, 2021, in 

support of institutions of higher education to serve students and ensure learning 

continues during the COVID-19 pandemic.  Healing Hands School of Holistic Health 

has signed and returned the Certification and Agreement forms to the Department of 

Education.  As a result of these Acts, Healing Hands School intends to use the funds to 

provide emergency financial aid grants to students.  This information is to be updated no 

later than 10 days after the end of each calendar quarter (September 30, December 31, 

March 31, and June 30), unless the Secretary specifies an alternative method of reporting.  

o The total amount of funds that the institution has been allocated under HEERF II:  

$169,720.  The total amount of funds that the institution has been allocated under 

the HEERF III:  $105,517. 

o Of those funds, the total amount that has been distributed to students as of the date 

of reporting:  as of September 30, 2021, $0 has been disbursed to students.   

o The estimated total number of students at the institution eligible to participate in 

programs and therefore eligible to receive an emergency financial aid grant:  We 

estimate 430 students could be eligible. 

o The total number of students who have received an emergency financial aid grant:  

as of September 30, 2021, the total number of students who have received an 

emergency assistance grant is 0.   

o How the institution determined which students will receive emergency financial 

aid grants and how much funding they will receive: the institution is currently 

reviewing potentially eligible students and the allocation of the emergency 

financial aid funding. 

o Any instructions, directions, or guidance provided by the institution to students 

concerning the emergency financial aid grants:  the institution will soon be 

contacting eligible students with guidance on the emergency financial aid grants. 

https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/crrsaa.html?SubscriberID=110998027&Site=AICPA&LinkID=11550276&cid=email:GAQC21:GAQC_AlertMar21:ED+HEERF+II+Guidance:AICPA&SendID=352854

